
Dear Representatives, 
 
In regards to technical corrections to be made to HB150, please consider this: 

Allowing further discrimination of people who are unvaccinated by allowing the requirement of 

masks, routine testing, etc. to be imposed is NOT acceptable. This is still discrimination based 

on an individual’s vaccination status.  HB1510 Section 14-02.7-03 b - “reasonable 

accommodations” must be further defined.  Considering an employee nonvaccinated because 

they choose not to disclose their personal medical status, does NOT protect the individual’s 

fundamental right to choose how to care for their own body.  If a vaccinated person can still be 

infected and can still transmit the disease for which it is created, then a vaccinated person and a 

nonvaccinated person should NOT be treated differently in any circumstance.  If they are, that is 

blatant discrimination.  Please read the data sheets and informational inserts for vaccines; they 

do not gurarantee full immunity, ever. 

Per the Vaccine Adverse Event Reporting System, as of October 29, 2021 there have been 

18,078 deaths caused by the COVID vaccines alone.  In total, there are 856,917 reports of life 

altering effects caused by these vaccines.  I encourage you to read the reports yourself:  

https://openvaers.com/covid-data There are significant and obvious risks.  Where there is risk, 

there MUST be choice.  A person does not have full freedom of choice until they are allowed to 

do so without having to accept further ramifications. 

I expect that you will fully consider these statements as you make corrections to this bill and any 

other bill that addresses the issue of vaccine mandates for North Dakotans. 

Thank you, 

Megan Milbradt 
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